
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PLANNING BOARD MEETING 
December 17, 2008 

Town of Candia 
74 High Street 

 
 
 
 

The Planning Board meeting for December 17, 2008 has been cancelled due 
to no applications being received. 
 

 
 
 
For additional information please call the Land Use Office at 483-8588. 


